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Pro p o s ed  M as t er p l an

1 Landscaping and lighting to 
enhance the gateway and 
create a strong sense of 
arrival

2 Nature play area to artist 
specifications. Historic rail 
trail alignment to be reflected 
in nature play design 

3 Nature play design to support 
and enhance the sense of 
arrival and improve wayfinding

4 Afternoon sun outdoor seating 
area to compliment the 
activation of the Goods Shed

5 Morning sun outdoor seating 
area to compliment the 
activation of the Goods Shed

Railway Ave

Harper Ave
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Project Focus Area

Proposed re-location of existing 
juvenile trees (shown indicatively)

Gateway

Lighting to be utilised as 
enhancement tool for wayfinding 
and activation 

Historic 
Railway 
Station

Nature Play

Nature Play

Beechworth 

Skatepark

6 Proposed parking area with 
WSUD features (indicated in 
green)

7 Redesign of the existing 
parking area with intermittent 
planting (indicated in green)

8 Re-establish Goods Shed 
sliding doors and skylights in 
their historic locations.

9 Activate the existing porch 
and explore strategies to 
screen the seating area from 
Railway Avenue traffic
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Proposed parking area

Re-design of exciting parking area 
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